Centrali Cascades Land Company, Inc. CENTRAL CASCADES
103 S 2™ St

P.O. Box 687 LAND COMPANY

Roslyn, W4 98941
Tel:(509) 649-2211
FAX: (509) 649-3300

September 28, 2011

Mr. Dan Valoff

Staff Planner

Kittitas County CDS

411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: No. 5 Canyon PUD (RZ-09-00001)

Dear Mr. Valoft:

Thank you for your letter dated January 10, 2011 granting Central Cascades Land
Company an extension until October 15, 2011 to provide the County with additional
information regarding the above-referenced application.

We are writing to request an additional extension until we meet with the County to
discuss the recent Supreme Court ruling on the County’s compliance with the Growth
Management Act, as well as issues associated with vesting of a PUD rezone and initial
plat. Both of these issues are pivotal to the scope of the proposed project and

consequently, the scope of additional environmental information requested.

We would like to schedule a meeting with you in the next few weeks to discuss these
issues and identify the best way to move this proposal forward.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
(). w«w@mmgQ

Anne Watanabe




